From: registrar

Sent: June-29-17 1:50 PM
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 2:30 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Robert Hayter

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

This request to the Energy Board in the wake of a provincial Liberal Government ' sell off ' of 49% interest in Hydro One
last year, just shows me where we are headed going forward, with the highest power rates in North America just getting
worse, if one can imagine. If you do not rein in power costs in the Province of Ontario, existing businesses and future
business investment & development in our province are DOOMED if we continue on this path.....there is a lot at risk
here and this has to be recognized NOW, to avoid the fallout that is sure to come.

Delivery rates in Ontario should be a blended rate that is evenly spread among all the consumers of the service, whether
you are commercial, rural, urban or a city dweller to make the system fair and equitable to all, which it is NOT at this
time.

The rate increases that are being requested should be shown as % 's in each of the respective four years that are
proposed, and then the ' accumulative total net % increase ' of the four years should be shown against the rates we are
paying today..... | can guarantee these numbers will be a lot HIGHER than the Rate of Inflation, and that is
unacceptable!!!!





